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14 October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Covid contingency planning - update 

I promised to update you this afternoon on the staffing situation in school caused by Covid 

related absence.  I am pleased to say that we believe that we will not need to ask any year 

groups to stay at home tomorrow. We are therefore planning for all students to be in school 

as normal.  

This decision, however, is subject to review at short notice. If there is any change to the plan, 

we will try to inform you as early as possible – please check the website for any urgent 

updates.  

In addition to measures already outlined, the local public health authorities have asked all staff 

to complete additional PCR tests and I would like to ask that all students complete a lateral 

flow test before school tomorrow and before school on Monday morning. Please contact the 

school if you need additional test kits. 

As ever, thank you for your understanding and support. 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr A Johnson 

headteacher 

 

 

 


